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REPORT ON AWARENESS ON EDUCATION ABROAD 

Guest lecture on 15.09.2023, NNRG School of Pharmacy was honored to host a guest lecture 

on higher education by distinguished speakers, Ivy director - Srinivas Rao, Business 

Development Associates- Manohar and Vardharajan The interactive session delved into 

crucial aspects of higher education, focusing on STEM and non-STEM fields, campus 

practical training, and the integration of technology. 

Key Points Discussed: 

 
STEM and Non-STEM Education: 

Sri Giri Srinivasa Rao Bongarala provided insights into the significance of both STEM 

(Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) and non-STEM education in the current 

global scenario. 

The speakers emphasized the need for a balanced approach to education, recognizing the 

importance of diverse disciplines for holistic development. 

Campus Practical Training: 

Manohar and Vardharajanshared valuable perspectives on the importance of practical training 

within the campus environment. 

The speakers discussed how hands-on experience enhances the learning process, preparing 

students for real-worldchallenges and industry expectations. 

Technology in Higher Education: 

The role of technology in higher education was a prominent theme throughout the interaction 

program. 

The speakers highlighted the transformative impact of technology on teaching methodologies, 

curriculum development, and student engagement. 

Global Perspectives: 

Drawing on their experiences in the international education sector, the speakers provided a 

global perspective on higher education trends and opportunities. 

Insights into the changing dynamics of the global job market and the skills required for 

success were shared with the audience. 

 



 

Q&A Session: 

The session concluded with an engaging question-and-answer segment, allowing students and 

faculty to seek clarification and further insights from the distinguished guests. 

Queries ranged from career advice to the future landscape of higher education. 

Conclusion: 

The guest lecture by Sri Giri Srinivasa Rao, Manohar, and Vardharajan was a resounding 

success, leaving a lasting impact on the NNRG SOP community. The speakers' expertise in 

higher education, coupled with their practical insights, provided students and faculty with 

valuable perspectives to navigate the challenges and opportunities in the evolving educational 

landscape. 

The NNRG SOP extends its gratitude to the esteemed speakers for sharing their knowledge 

and experiences, and contributing to the intellectual growth of the academic community. The 

guest lecture served as an enriching platform for fostering a deeper understanding of higher 

education and its dynamic facets. 

 

Faculty, Staff, and students of B. Pharmacy IV year (90) have participated in the  

program 
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